
 
 

Settlement of Class Action Approved by the Court 

Cash Converters International Limited (“Cash Converters”) announces that the class action settlement 
previously announced to the market on 18 June 2015, in relation to New South Wales (Gray v Cash 
Converters International Limited & others NSD 2089 and NSD 2090 of 2013), has today been approved 
by the Federal Court.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
Ralph Groom  
Company Secretary 
Cash Converters International Limited 
12 October 2015  


